
Tiakina a Papa!  Mimiti te Papa!

Please bring all your bins 
in from kerbside now and 
remember, only use your 
new rubbish bin and food 
scraps bin from Monday 
4 September.
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We did it and we couldn’t have done 
it without you 
Thank you for the huge level of co-operation during 
the new bin roll out and RFID tagging exercise.

7197 properties have received their new rubbish 
and food scraps bin.

Flat, round, white RFID tag can be found under 
the lip of your bin. 4708 RFID tags have been 
attached to the bins presented at kerbside  
(a success rate of 65.4%!). 

Here’s what’s happening if you haven’t received your 
new bins or you weren’t able to get your recycling 
bin out on the RFID tagging dates.

1.	 Contact us if you haven’t received your  
new bins on 0800 734 834 or email  
info@hauraki-dc.govt.nz 

2.	 Missed recycling bins will be RFID tagged  
as and when they are put out for collection,  
from 4 September 2023.

Did you get a black bin lid clip  
attached to your recycling bin? 
It’s your lucky day!

The bin lid clip wasn’t part of our contract, but in 
their enthusiasm, the bin delivery company started 
attaching them to the recycling bins when they 
started the RFID retrofit. So if you got one, it’s your 
lucky day, you get to keep it.  

Apologies for any confusion – the black bin clip is not 
the RFID tag, it’s used to keep the bin closed when 
the wind blows, which is really handy. 

Announcing the first 
two Lucky Number 
draws

Goodbye yellow plastic bags
Just a reminder that the yellow prepaid plastic 
bags will not be available for sale from 1 
September and won’t be collected at kerbside 
from Monday 4 September. If you have a supply 
to use up, you can take them to the Waihī or 
Paeroa Refuse Transfer Stations till the end 
of December, free of charge. There’s no 
refund for unused bags.

Green HDC rubbish bin tags available now

Our new kerbside collection service is the opportunity to reset everything 
we know about reducing waste and getting recycling right and Kate Meads, 
New Zealand’s sustainability champion, is just the person to inspire the 
change.  

Please join us for an informative community event.

Place:  Paeroa War Memorial Hall
When: Tuesday 22 August
Time:  11am
Refreshments: Tea and scones 

MAKE LANDFILL YOUR LAST CHOICE

“Inspiring, 
motivating and 
un-missable,  

see you there!”

Is it your lucky day? 
Time to check the back of your 
Rubbish and Recycling Flipchart 
to see if you’re a winner* of a six 
month supply of green HDC rubbish 
bin tags, worth $96.00.  

Numbers are:  1094 and 3849
If you’re a winner, congratulations! You’ll 
need your flipchart as proof of your winning 
number. Contact us on 0800 734 834 to arrange 
collection of your prize.
*Not open to Council employees or their immediate family

The $8 (recommended retail price) rubbish bin tag is available 
now from our service centres or you can do a bulk order 
online at https://my.hauraki-dc.govt.nz/do-it-online/
property-rates-bins. Minimum of 5 tags for online 
orders. Check our website for list of retail outlets.

19 days 
to go!

Countdown to the start of the new 
kerbside collection service

https://www.hauraki-dc.govt.nz

